
Leadership Team-Report for December 13, 2011 
Attendance: Connie Strain, Dean and Darlene Hall, Rich and Jolee Joos, Kim and Casey Goodson, 

John Kennedy, and Jack Donner 
 
John spoke about I Corinthians 1.   
Prayer requests were taken for the Strains’ grandson, the Halls’ nephew, Rich’s mother, Jack, 
and Howard Metcalf 
 
The previous minutes were read and approved by the leadership team. 
 
FINANCIAL 

• The leadership team voted to give mission funds of: 
o $500 to The Ranches (NM Boys and Girls’ Ranches) 
o $918.08 to the Albuquerque Rescue Mission 

• The team discussed the need to reclassify the previous month’s Christmas bonus from 
social expenses to the correct account. 

• The team approved the current finance report. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

• New gutters are up on the new buildings. 
• The walls will be torn out of the auditorium on January 7th. 
• The team discussed two ideas for relocating the auditorium stage.  The stage will be 

placed on the east side of the auditorium. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

• The team voted to have the window covering over the baptistery replaced. 
• There will not be Sunday school on December 25th and January 1st.  The nursery will not 

be open on Christmas.  Children will be encouraged to sit with their families in the 
auditorium. 

• The next leadership meeting will be held January 17th. 
 
The meeting ended with a closing prayer. 


